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THE EUROPEAN CATHOLIC CHARISMATIC RENEWAL INFO-LETTER (Euccril)

In this issue: ICCRS announces the event “The Road to Pentecost”, that will be held in May 19-23, 2010 in Assisi. It will be a 4-days event focused on Intercession and will include the celebration of Pentecost on May 23rd. 
As the number of places available is limited, we will accept only 400 requests of participation.
Apart from the daily Eucharist, various talks and workshops, this international event will be an opportunity to:

- Experience a renewed outpouring of the Holy Spirit
- Deepen our understanding about the call to intercession

- Intercede for the nations in the power of the Holy Spirit

Some topics from the program:

May 19: (afternoon) Welcome, Mass, Session One: The Call to Intercession

May 20: Session Two: Jesus the Intercessor, workshops, Session Three: ‘Return to the Upper Room

May 21: Session Four: The Repentant Intercessor, Session Five: Spiritual Warfare

May 22: Session Six: Mary our Model for Intercession

May 23: Special Pentecost Mass, including a Parade of the Nations

There will also be a special one-day pilgrimage in Assisi from the early afternoon of May 23rd to lunch of May 24th in different languages, depending on the number of registrants who request it.

The price (including registration, accommodation in double/triple room and meals) is € 400. The optional pilgrimage will cost € 100. Please see the application form at www.iccrs.org (http://www.iccrs.org/Events/showcase/assisi/assisi_E.html) to know more about the costs for this event.

We ask you to share this information with as many people as possible - through personal email, during National/local gatherings, in your various publications, etc.

We invite you to visit webpage www.iccrs.org to read more information about the event and its organisation. There you will also find the application form to download and send to our office.
Oreste Pesare

Director of ICCRS
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